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I am writing today to express my strong opposition to thia bill. It seems ODOT and 

the state has near zero accountability or transparency. Where are the checks and 

balances? Are the funds used as they were intended? I havw to live within a budget 

to survive, the state should, too. This bill, among others, us forcing my family to 

seriously discuss moving out of state. We are suffering financially when we shouldn't. 

I strongly urge a NO vote.  


